
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
FOR TOWN OF GREENWOOD 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall of the Town of 

Greenwood, a Public Hearing on the 2024 Proposed Budget of the Town of Greenwood will be held. The proposed budget 
in detail is available for inspection. To do so, please send an email to jillscheithauer@outlook.com for a copy. 

 
       Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 
 
The following is a summary of the proposed 2024 Budget: 

 

 
Total Fire Protection Expenses ............................  $21,000.00 
Total Highway Expenses ......................................  $243,500.00 
Total General Government Expenses ..................  $44,450.00 
Recycling Expenses ..............................................  $6,000.00 
Grader Payments (biannual) ................................  $37,154.00 
Fire Truck Payment – Annual Apx. ......................  $18,700.00 
 
 
 
TOTAL EXPENSES ................................................  $370,804.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Shares Revenues...................................... $74,510.00 
Highway Aids .......................................... $150,835.00 
Miscellaneous Tax Income ...................... $35,000.00 
Other Revenues ........................................ $14,050.00 
Town Levy ................................................. $96,409.00 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL REVENUES ................................. $370,804.00 
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